Department of Lifelong Learning & Extension 2017-18
Motto: ‘Reach to Unreach’

In its first year of Extension Activity, 137 students registered with the Department of Life Long Learning
and Extension, University of Mumbai. The College has opted for 3 activities out of 6 -

e Career Project (CP),
e AnnaPoorna Yojana (APY)
e Survey of Women’s Status (SWS).

During the year the following activities were conducted:

A Training programme was conducted on 11 September, 2017 by Dr. Jitendra Ahirkar (Field
Coordinator). He briefed the students on Rules, Regulations, Policies, and gave a General Introduction of
DLLE.

Students of APY were put into groups of 3-4 students. They made charts on food types, their benefits and
their uses. These were displayed in college so that others could get educated on healthy eating.

The students of APY & CP formed joint groups and put up stalls in the college premises on 21 December,
2017. The stalls were put up from early morning till late evening and sold food and other products. The
profits were donated to the orphanage. This activity was in association with the “Yeh Lo Santa” project.
CP students showcased their skills on Entrepreneurship & Marketing through this activity.

The CP students interviewed professionals from different fields. This data was then used to educate the
students on the professions they could pursue later in life. Information was also shared on how these goals
could be achieved. They have also joined Schools and NGOs to teach the under privileged children on
subjects which are a part of their syllabus.

The SWS students analyzed the “Status of Women in the Society” through survey and primary research.
While doing the survey they also created awareness about their rights. Each student interviewed 40 -50
women individually and covered different areas given by the respective Extension Teachers.

A Poster Making Competition was arranged on 31* January, 2018 for all the DLLE students from the
college. The best poster got a cash prize and the winner was sent for the Udaan Festival held on 2™
February, 2018. 20 Students participated in the Street Play of the same festival. The festival was organised
by the Department of Lifelong Learning & Extension, University of Mumbai and took place at Sasmira
Institute, Worli. They were accompanied by Prof. Ritesh Sheth & Prof. Savina Shenoy.

The CP students helped in the preparation and arrangements of Inter collegiate workshops on Calligraphy,
Graphology and Advance Power Point. They also contributed in the Seminar on Inter-Generational
Bonding which was held in the last week of January, 2018 and the First week of February, 2018.The SWS
students made posters on the Status of Women and arranged a rally to bring awareness further.

The CP students went to Carter Road on 14" February, 2018 to teach underprivileged kids Drawing &
also took their studies in an innovative manner wherein kids explored learning through unconventional
ways thus enjoying their lessons.

The students who did not participate in the Udaan wrote essays of 1500 words on a topic out of the 42
given by the Department of Lifelong Learning & Extension, University of Mumbai in addition to the final
assignment given by DLLE, UOM.
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